
For more information, contact Shayne Lopez, Civil Engineer at: 
(480) 362-3474      (480) 738-0034      shayne.lopez@srpmic-nsn.gov.  

480-362-5600 PWCustomerService@srpmic-nsn.gov 
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Culvert Maintenance on Thomas Road, east of Alma School 
Road is scheduled to begin on Monday, September 29, 2025. 

NOTICE
SALT RIVER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CULVERT MAINTENANCE
ALMA SCHOOL & THOMAS ROADS

SEPTEMBER 29 TO OCTOBER 10, 2025

There will be traffic 
control set up in 
the area with 
limited vehicle 
access during this 
time. 

Please avoid the 
area and plan 
accordingly. 

Contractor: Dallas 
Construction, LLC

Any questions, contact Ashley Stafford, Drainage and Irrigation 
Engineer, at 480-362-3012 or 480-208-2404 




